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District Governor Toni, 

 

 

At the September 29, 2024 COLEB Lions Board meeting, I was voted in as the co-liaison for 

the COLEB board with PDG John Dilley.  We will be working together to help improve the 

outreach to Lions about the Eye Bank. 

 

As you know COLEB just celebrated 50 years in business as a non-profit eye bank and has 

been working harder than ever! 

 

It is my goal as the co-liaison to get out to speak to more clubs and spread the word about 

COLEB to help get more attention on our Central Ohio Lions Eye Bank and help to hopefully 

get more donations coming in and more individuals who know just what the eye bank does. 

 

COLEB spans mostly OH5, OH6, and OH7 directly and a lot of that reach is neglected in OH6 

and some areas of OH5.  I’m hoping to work with PDG John to close that gap and get clubs 

focused on COLEB again. 

 

Any clubs out there that need a speaker, I can be available to come and speak to them 

about COLEB as my schedule permits.  They can contact me at pdgjackie@gmail.com or 

text at 614-530-1861.  

 

PDG John and I will be working closely together so that we can help to make COLEB more 

visible to Central Ohio Lions again. 

 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PDG Jackie 
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